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WASHINGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Rob Gates

AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-0986

APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
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July 25, 2016

Bott Communications, Inc.

10550 Barkley

Suite 108

Overland Park, KS 66212

Re:  WCRT-FM1, Donelson, TN
Facility Identification Number: 166220
BSTA-20160216AAW
Special Temporary Authorization

Dear Applicant:

- This is in reference to the request for Special Temporary Authority dated February 16, 2016, filed
on behalf of Bott Communications, Inc. ("Bott"), licensee of Station WCRT(AM), Donelson,
Tennessee. Bott requests special temporary authority ("STA") to operate an FM booster to
rebroadcast Station WCRT(AM) to overcome interference from foreign stations on channel 292.
WCRT-FM1 has been operating per Special Temporary Authority since August 14, 1990.

In support of its request, Bott states that the requested STA is needed to combat the objectionable
interference currently being caused by the co-channel operation of a Cuban station within its
interference-free nighttime signal.

In light of the above, the Special Temporary Authority IS HEREBY GRANTED for Bott to
operate an FM repeater to rebroadcast WCRT(AM), during nighttime hours, with the facilities as
follows:

Channel: 292
North Latitude: 36°09° 497
West Longitude: 86° 42’ 557

Effective Radiated Power: 75 Watts
Height of radiation center
above ground: 116 meters
above mean sea level: 241 meters

Antenna Registration number: 1042787



It will be necessary to reduce power or cease STA operation if complaints of interference are
received. Bott must use whatever means are necessary to protect workers and the public from
exposure to Bott frequency radiation in excess of the Commission's exposure guidelines. See 47
CFR § 1.1310. This STA will be canceled if BNPL-20131112AHF files a license application
and commence operation.

Unless terminated earlier, this authority expires on July 25, 2017.

Sincerely,

g ys
/@{ James D. Bradshaw

Deputy Chief

Audio Division

Media Bureau



